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To: BoardSec

Subject: HYDRO ONE - Enough is Enough

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Attn: Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Reference |I.D EB-2015-0176

There are several people from this group requesting an oral hearing for
application EB-2015-0176 from Hydro One Networks. This is a request
representing the group as a whole and as individuals. This needs to be
addressed now, customers of Hydro One cannot afford playing catch up
by working to pay the previous bill, to receive another bill equally high
or higher with no acknowledgement of errors on the part of Hydro

One. They seen totally oblivious or in denial to the plight of their
customers, refuse to look into individual cases and the stress is
overwhelming. Threats and application of disconnection while
huddling in one room with temperature at 15 degrees, eat or heat.

The 170,000 Hydro One customers affected by this application need to
be represented and have their concerns about this application
expressed. These customers need to be heard and to ask questions face
to face at an oral hearing.

| respectfully ask that you reject Hydro One’s request for a written
hearing on this application. At this point, we are hearing of too many
heading towards bankruptcy and living in conditions they are not



accustomed to in a province of Canada.

Sincerely,
Nancy Moisan,

Sent from Windows Mail





